
Public Hearing                                                                                                   December 6, 2016 
 

At 8:40 p.m. Supervisor Carges called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 
18 State Street, Brockport, New York on Tuesday, December 6, 2016.  The purpose of the public 
hearing was to hear all persons for or against the adoption of Local Law 2 of 2016 – proposed 
amendments to Sweden Town Code Chapter 170 Vehicle and Traffic.   

 
Town Board Members present were Supervisor Robert Carges, Councilperson Robert 

Muesebeck, Councilperson Mary Rich and Councilperson Lori Skoog.  Also present were 
Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Town Attorney Jim Bell and Town Clerk Karen Sweeting. 

 
Visitors present were Joan Hamlin, Chris Hamlin, Don and Bonnie Grentzinger, Ben 

Cohen, Bill Johnson and Joe and Maria McCracken. 
 

Supervisor Carges asked Town Clerk Karen Sweeting to read the legal notice published 
in the Town newspaper.  Notice was read. 
 

Mr. Carges opened the floor for comments. 
 
No comments. 

 
 Supervisor Carges closed the public hearing at 8:45 p.m. 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
       Karen M. Sweeting 

Town Clerk 


